JOP Archery Report – Presented by Tammy Moyer
The 2021-2022 season for the Junior Olympian Program (JOP) at the club has seen an almost double in the number of kids participating.  We have four classes, two beginner classes and two intermediate classes on Monday and Wednesday night. Attendance is around 45-50 kids per week.
We have also welcomed a few new coaches to the team. Besides Cameron Fletcher and I, we are joined by Alex Camarda and Ana Loza both have been an exceptional addition to the program. Alex is a beginner level NCCP coach and Ana has her coaching experience from many years of coaching kids in the Mexican equivalent to our JOP.  
We have three archers from the JOP who qualified for the BC Winter Games 2022 but due to the pandemic the games have been postponed to spring break 2023.  I will be travelling with them as head coach for our provincial zone, Fraser River – Zone 4.
April 3, 2022, saw 15 of our archers participate in the JOP Indoor Championship.  This is a tournament held across Canada at several locations.  Results are submitted and medals awarded for each category, age group and bow classification.  All our participating archers placed with 5 first place, 7 second place, 2 third place and 1 fifth place.
On the 2022 Easter long weekend 10 of our Burke Mountain archers travelled to Quesnel BC to participate in the BC Indoor Championships.  Of the 10, 8 received medals with one of our JOP archers receiving Gold and breaking a provincial record for his age and category.  We have a great indoor target group and I look forward to working with them in the years to come.
I look forward to the 2022-2023 season and hope to continue with as successful a season as we have now.

Thanks,
Tammy Moyer, NCCP 6154809
Head Coach – Burke Mountain JOP

